
May 4' 2011

CALL TO ORDER:  President Harvey Holmes called meeting to order at 7:30

GUEST IN ATTENDANCE/ NEW MEMBERS:

GUEST(S):  None    NEW MEMBERS:  None

SECRETARY REPORT  accepted as sent and read no corrections

                 Treasurer's Report
                      Ap
ril 2011

 Bank 
 Petty
Cash 

Balance Forward, Apr
1, 2011  $         5,809.92 

 $
90.00 

Income:
   Club
dues  $              60.00 

Total
Income  $              60.00 

 $
-   

Expenses:

   Secretary of State  $                5.00 

   Flowers  $            139.01 
   Supplies - Cell
Phone List  $              43.20 



Total
Expenses  $            187.21 

 $
-   

Ending Balance Apr
30, 2011  $         5,682.71 

 $
90.00 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

Fishing for Freedom will be held at Choke Canyon on Oct 15th. More information to come.

OLD BUSINESS: 

The fundraiser/Fish Fry is tentatively scheduled for July 30 2011...more information to come.

We need to start getting donations for the Fundraiser.  Robin McFarlane has volunterred to be

chairman

The picnic will be at the Mergeles on July 9...Bring a dish....Fun, fun.

NEW BUSINESS: 

Vets  Fishing Day will be at Canyon Lake on May 8th. Please let Brian Hunter know if you can

help.

MacAuther Tournament will be at Choke Canyon on May 14  Fishing begins at 7:30.  Wt in at

3:00.  Call Robin McFarlane if you can help.

Fishing for Freedom will be October 15th at Choke Canyon.  More info to come.

Raffle:  Chris Shaefer won the rod and reel.  Congrats Chris.



REPORTS:

 

METRO:  Boysville will held on July 30th at Live Oak Park Lake 

Metro Meeting will be at Waynes Boat Shop on May 10...Open meeting to discuss City.

All welcome.

Metro has rewritten the Bylaws and have made changes to the tournament and TOC rules.

State Tournament will be at Falcon this year.  Registration will be held at Falcon Lake Tackle.

Weigh in will be at County Ramp.  More details to come.

City Tournament will also be at Falcon this year, more information to come.

TABC:  Working on State tournament.  

Tournament Notes:  Next tournament will be held, at Coleto Creek weigh at the  picnic area



Next meeting will be held on June 7 @ 7:30 pm Schertz VFW PLEASE NOTE THIS IS THE

FIRST TUESDAY...BACK TO NORMAL DAY

Meeting adjourned @ 8:30pm.

Louise Jurica

UCBC, Secretary


